Guidelines for Christmas Row Robin
Hosted by Joyce Saia 409-866-4260

1. The first and only show and tell is on the website. There will be no more show
and tell until the X-mas party.

2. If you finish your row before the 2 month deadline, you may pass it on to the
next person on the list.

3. You may do two rows about 6 inches each. Joyce has decided (with some
encouragement from the group) to give you some creative leeway. Aim for about
12" added to the quilt each time. You may choose to do one row of 12 inches. Of
course you can always call Joyce if you have any questions.

4. You may add fabric if you choose to package and pass to the next person on the
list. This will give the quilt some continuity by having some consistent fabric in
the quilt.

6. You are asked NOT to alter the integrity of the row given to you.
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